
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1
st
 Session of the 56

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 1377 

 Version: SAHB 

 Request Number: 1377 

 Author: Rep. Watson 

 Date: 5/16/2017 

 Impact:       OCC: FY18: Creates a task force.  

   Negligible fiscal impact anticipated to the   

                                                  agency.  

 

Research Analysis 

 

Senate Amendments to HB 1377 create the Twenty-first Century Corporation Commission 

Review. The seven-member review committee would be directed to study whether the 

Corporation Commission is properly structured to operate efficiently in the 21
st
 century, 

including assessments of its performance, structure, stated mission, funding, and staffing. 

Additionally, the review committee will determine whether the Commission should be 

appointed, elected, or a combination thereof. The review committee’s completed report, with 

specific recommendations, must be submitted by September 1, 2018. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 
This measure creates the Twenty-first Century Corporation Commission Task Force; members will 

serve without compensation.  The Oklahoma Corporation Commission anticipates a negligible fiscal 

impact because the measure may create an increase in workload to the employees of the agency.   

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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